February 2022 SPARKS

The February 2022 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.

February TARS General Meeting Thursday 2/10/22 7pm at the West Side EMA Training
Centerl] (WEMA) 1430 Harmony Way.
REMINDER that TARS memberships are due in January of each year. The
membership application for 2022 is attached to this email.

For the latest news, check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net on the 146.79 repeater, at
8:00 pm every Wednesday.




